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GOVERNOR EXTENDS GREETINGS ON THE OCCASION OF MAKAR SANKRANTI, 

PONGAL AND MAGH BIHU  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) has extended his 

greetings and good wishes to all the citizens of the State on the auspicious occasion of 

Makar Sankranti, Pongal and Magh Bihu. On the festive occasion, he also has extended 

his warm felicitation to the Tamils and Assamese brethren living and serving in 

Arunachal Pradesh in various responsibilities, while expressing his hope that the 

festivity will promote love and harmony amongst all.  

In his message, the Governor said that Makar Sankranti has a special significance for 

us in Arunachal Pradesh. On this day many devotees and pilgrims from various parts of 

our Country visit Parasuram Kund in Lohit District. On this auspicious occasion I 

cordially greet the pilgrims too. I offer my prayer for safe and secure pilgrimage to all at 

the Holy Parasuram Kund. I enjoin upon our district administration, security agencies 

and organizers of the pilgrimage to ensure comfortable stay and movement for all the 

devotees, the Governor said.    

May God Parashurama bless us all with his divine grace, the Governor wished in his 

message. 
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